Hambden Parks and Recreation Board
Reguiar NMieeting
May 13, 2019

Hambden Parks and Recreation Board met in regular session on May 13, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in Hambden
Township Hall. The following members were present: Joyce Edelinsky, Mike Romans, DanO'Reilly,
LindaPetkosek, Barry Bishop and David Coley. Also present were Trustee Keith McClintockand Dave

MINUTES
Motion by Dan O'Reilly, second by Barry Bishop to approve the April 8, 2019 minutes with a date
correction in the heading. Upon call of vote, all yes.

OLD BUSINESS

Parking Lot Drain -Mr. McQlintock reported that we received two quotes for correcting the parking lot
drainage issue. They were from Polaris and Shane Hajjar. The park board needs to review these
estimates and we will discuss at the next meeting.

Tree Removal West Side of Park — We received four quotes for the tree removal on the west side of the
Park. After reviewing, motion by Barry Bishop, second by Dan O'Reilly to recommend Vallo Tree Service
to the Trustees for the removal of the tree. Upon call of vote, all yes

Movie Nite in the Park — Mr. O'Reilly recommended movies currently playing. Mrs. Petkosek provided a
list of what would be playing at the Geauga Park District and City of Chardon. Motion by Mike Romans,
second by Barry Bishop to show A Dogs Way Home for movie night. Mrs. Petkosek will purchase.

Park Mowing Summary — RFP -Mrs. Edelinsky and Mrs. Petkosek presented information on what they
could gather from the 2017 timesheets on the work that was done in the park. After much discussion it
was determined not to proceed with a RFP for outsourding the park mowing at this time since the
timesheets did not show an exact amount of time that was spent mowing in the park. The Road
Superintendent will be asked to keep a more accurate accounting of the time it takes to mow the park
weekly. In January we will address this issue again if we feel necessary.

2019 Baseball League - the baseball fields are being used. Mr. Romans has an excel spreadsheet of
when the fields are being requested.

There being no further business to come before the board, motion by Mike Romans, second by Barry
Bishop to adjoum at 7:00 p.m.

Next Meeting — June 17, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.

linda Petkosek
Secretary




